
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 100/22

PASSING OF HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II – GUN SALUTE

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen’s Harbour Master Portsmouth that to mark the sad passing of Her
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II a 96-gun salute will take place on Friday 9 September 2022 commencing at 1300. 
 
2. The salute will be fired from the Saluting Station on the southern point of South Railway Jetty and blank rounds
will be fired at one-minute intervals, with the final round at approximately 1435. 
 
3. The harbour will remain open during the salute and mariners are requested to keep well clear of the Saluting
Station. 
 
4. Cancel this LNTM 10 September 2022

Friday 09 Sep 2022 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


